
Summer 2020: MAPS Statewide Community Advisory 
Council Creates In-Person Care Partner 

Safer Together:  The Essential Role of an In-Person Care Partner:  The MAPS 
Statewide Community Advisory Council, now comprised of over 70 community 
members, recommends healthcare organizations allow for In-Person Care 
Partners to ensure safe care. The development of an organization's In-Person 
Care Partner program protects safety through the current COVID-19 
pandemic's visitor restrictions, and through future crises that might involve 
access restrictions to healthcare facilities and congregate care settings. 

With support from our MAPS Board of Directors and several MN-based health 
organizations, we are pleased to release the following, "Safer Together: The 
Essential Role of an In-Person Care Partner."  Safer Together: The Essential Role 
of an In-Person Care Partner updated 8_24 

For more information on the Essential Rose of an In-Person Care Partner, or to 
become involved in the MAPS Statewide Community Advisory Council, visit 
the website. 

 
 
 
 


